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PERFORMANCE BUILDING SOLUTIONS PRICE INCREASE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective November 30, 2020 or, if applicable, as specifically referenced in your 
agreement with DuPont®, there will be an increase of five to seven percent (5-7%) to all 
DuPont™ Thermax™ Brand Insulation, Tuff-R™ and Super Tuff-R™ products in North 
America.  For details, please see the published DuPont price lists for these products. 

 
Orders placed prior to the close of business on November 13, 2020, which have 
scheduled ship dates on or before November 29, 2020 will receive the current prices. All 
orders placed on or after November 14, 2020 will be subject to the new prices.  Pricing 
arranged for future orders prior to this announcement will be handled on a case by case 
basis.  To manage orders for these products during this period (October 30, 2020 – 
November 29, 2020), DuPont reserves the right to limit the quantity purchased in 
advance of this increase.   
 
We are committed to delivering the highest level of service, providing quality products 
that continue to evolve with your business needs, and best support current and future 
market trends. DuPont looks to accelerate the development of innovative, sustainable 
solutions that are preferred by architects, builders and installers, and are backed by 
industry leading Building Science knowledge and technical service. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to supply your needs and for your continued support and 
understanding on investing in the future. 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 
Tom Evans 
Business Director – Americas 
Performance Building Solutions
 


